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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Han, James
To: Severino, Lori
Cc: Amanda Wolf; Tu, John; Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: Question
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 8:38:28 AM

Hi,
 
Fyi, public Comment.
 
Thanks,
James Han
Planner |
Planning Division | PBCE 
City of San José
| 200 East Santa Clara Street  
Email:
james.han@sanjoseca.gov |
Phone: (408)-535-7843
For More Information Please Visit:
http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
 
San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.
I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction. 
I will monitor email during this time. 
 

From: Ron Jimenez < > 
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 12:33 PM
To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Question
 
 

 

Good Afternoon Mr. Han,
I enjoyed reviewing the Google Project slides as relates to our downtown of the future. One thing I
did not hear was what provision will be made for access to medical care for those living and working
in this downtown area. Currently these
medical resources are limited and are primarily constituted
by Santa Clara Valley Health and Hospital System ambulatory clinic and scattered Urgent Care Clinics
in the vicinity. How will the project address this community need within the context of the
anticipated
volume of residents?
 
Thanks,
Ron Jimenez, MD, FAAP, FAMIA
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